
 

 

16th November 2021 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We are holding our Christmas Nativity on Wednesday 8th December 2021 for children in Nursery, Reception, Class 1 

and Class 2. The performance will be in the Holy Trinity Church at 6pm until approximately 7pm. Nursery, Class 1 and 2 

will be singing the accompanying songs and the children in Reception will be actors in the main performance.  

 

Providing the COVID infection rates don’t rise and the guidance change, we will be able to allow only one family member 

to attend the performance in Church, this is in line with the churches own risk assessment. Entry to the Church on the 

8th December will be on a ticket basis and your child will be bringing home their ticket shortly.   

 

Due to the huge success of the DVD’s last year and the feedback from parents, we have once again commissioned a 

videographer who is going to come to school and film the Nativity on the morning of the 8th December in the Church. Last 

year we were able to heavily subsidise the cost of the DVD, unfortunately this year the cost of the DVDs will be a little 

more expensive but still reasonably priced at £4.50 each. The DVDs can be purchased directly through Parent Pay. The 

last day to pay will be Monday 6th December. I am sure they will be a great little stocking filler for Grandparents and 

family members as well as a lovely keepsake for yourself. 

 

Nursery, Class 1 and Class 2 – Please note that as the performance starts at 6pm on the 8th December, your child will 

need to be dropped off at Church for 5.45pm and picked up at Church at approximately 7pm.  

 

Reception – Please note that your child will need to be dropped off at the school office at 5:30pm so that they can 

change into their costumes. Your child will then need to be collected after the performance again from the main 

entrance at school at approximately 7pm.  

 

If you are unable to drop off/collect your child at the above times, or your child is unable to attend on the 8th 

December, can you please let the class teacher know.  

 

If your child is attending, can you please complete the return slip as soon as possible. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Miss L Bailey & Mrs L Boocock   

 

  

 

 

My child __________________________________________________________________ class _____________ 

 

Will be attending the Nativity       

 

 

After the performance by child will be collected by  

 

 

__________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

Telephone number ____________________________________________________________________________ 


